
Duke of Edinburgh visits RAF Northolt

His Royal

Highness Prince Phillip, The Duke of Edinburgh made an official
visit to RAF

Northolt on Friday 17 March.

The Duke

made the visit in his capacity of Honorary Air Commodore for the unit, which
is

home to 33 units from across Defence and wider Government.

As part

of the visit programme The Duke received an update on operations on the unit

and met 120 personnel from all three Armed Services and Civil Servants.
Corporal Loz Prior, who works on the unit as

a Physical Training Instructor was part of the group that met The Duke, he

said: ‘I felt immensely proud to be part

of the occasion. A big part of my role

is to ensure that our people are fit to do their job, and His Royal Highness

was very interested in the various ways we manage to achieve that. It was a
real honour to meet and speak with a

member of the Royal family.’

The Duke

last visited RAF Northolt in March 2015, when he awarded a new standard to
32

(The Royal) Squadron as part of the unit’s centenary celebrations.

Editor: Squadron

Leader James Tenniswood

© MOD Crown Copyright 2017

Let’s block ads! (Why?)

http://www.government-world.com/duke-of-edinburgh-visits-raf-northolt/
https://blockads.fivefilters.org/
https://blockads.fivefilters.org/acceptable.html

